

CHRISTMAS AT FRIZINGTON PRIMARY

With only a couple of weeks left until the end of term I cannot believe all the festive treats that the children have in store.

Christmas Productions

The Key Stage 1 (Infants) production of "The Nativity" will be held on Tuesday 11th December, with the Key Stage 2 (Juniors) production of "The Three Little Pigs" being held on Wednesday 12th December Cach will have two performances at 1:30pm and 6:00pm. Tickets will be available from the School Office from Monday 3rd December.

Admission to the shows will only be permitted with a ticket (limited to two tickets per family, per show.) Tickets are available from the school office and priced at £2 Children under the age of 16 will only be admitted if attending with an adult and a valid ticket. Any spare tickets will go on sale Monday 10th for KS1 and Tuesday 11th for KS2. Please note there will be no pushchairs allowed in School for the performances.

School is happy for parents to video and take photos during the show. Pictures/Videos must not be published on social media without parent permissions. if you have already signed our agreement in September regarding publishing photographs on social media, you will not have to sign the signing sheet. Any family members attending the show will need to sign the register.

Children will need to return to School at 5:30pm for the evening performaneg and will need to be collected after the show.

Christmas Carol Service

Our Christmas Carol Service and end of term assembly will be held on Friday 21st December at 1:15pm (no late entry). We will also be drawing the raffle. School will close for 2018 at approximately 2:00pm and return on Tuesday 8th January 2019.

CHRISTMAS DINNER

333333333333333333333

Our annual Christmas Dinner will be held on Wednesday 19th of December.

Please ensure you preorder your dinner by Monday 3rd December



the O School

CHRISTMAS PARTY

We will be hosting our Christmas Party tea and disco on Thursday 20th Dec. We need volunteers from 1pm to help prepare and make the party food and to help supervise the disco. I will be putting a signup board for people to volunteer nearer the time.

Children will need to bring their party clothes into School and will need collected at 4:30 pm. If your child is in KS2 and can walk home, they will need to bring in a note.

Sweets and drinks are available to buy at the disco.

PRAISE ASSEMBLY

We have now had a full term without praise assembly for parents. The Governors will be reviewing this in their next full Governors meeting with feedback from pupils and staff. Now that parents have had the opportunity to attend our open afternoons/assemblies, we would like your feedback for governors too.

To make this simple for parents, we have added a poll to our home page on the website that we would like as many parents as possible to respond to. If there is anything further you would like to add, please email the School Office.

WELCOME

A warm welcome to Honey who has joined us in Year 5 and to Miss Diamond-Smith who is completing her NVQ2 in teaching and learning with us in the Reception class.

PARENT GOVERNOR

Unfortunately, we did not fill the Parent Governor's role as nobody came forward by the date given. Mr Barry Adams was on the governing body as a community governor and he will now change his role to that of parent governor. If you would like more information about the constitution of our governing body, the information is on the website.

AUTUMN TERM SNAP SHOTS

Please also check out our website and Facebook page for more photographs.



















DATES FOR THE TERM

w/c Mon 3rd Dec Last week of Clubs (Den will be availa-

ble as usual)

Mon 3rd Dec Ks1 Christmas Trip

Tue 11th Dec KS1 Christmas Production

Wed 12th Dec KS2 Christmas Production

Wed 18th & Thu Breakfast with Santa (details to fol-

19th low)

Wed 19th Dec Christmas Carol Service (Pupils Only-

St. Paul's)

Thu 20th Dec Xmas Party Afternoon and Disco

Fri 21st Dec Christmas Carol and End of Term As-

sembly 1:15 pm

End of Term - School Closes at

2:00pm

Tuesday 8th Janu-

Children return to School

ary

Please note, dates are subject to change. Use the School Calendar to check.

Attendance Matters

Our current attendance is below our target but mainly due

to the significance of this month's sickness bug. Thanks to all the parents for following the 48 hour rule to ensure that contamination was kept to a minimum and to all the staff for their help with the deep cleaning of the School.

The WLA feeder school Head Teachers will be sending a letter out to parents with some further information about holidays in term time. Our holidays during term time is at the highest it has ever been and children are missing significant learning.

Please remember if it is a holiday that can be taken during school holidays, we are unable to authorise the absence. There is more info in our attendance leaflet and policy on our School website.